
 
 
NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT OF NUNAVUT WILDLIFE MANAGEMENT BOARD PUBLIC 

HEARING 
 
Notice is provided on April 10th 2015 that the Nunavut Wildlife Management Board (NWMB) 
has decided to adjourn its in-person public hearing to consider the establishment of a 
management unit and total allowable harvest for Foxe Basin walrus for an indefinite period of 
time. The public hearing was previously scheduled for April 15th and 16th 2015 at the community 
hall in Igloolik, Nunavut. 
 
On April 1st 2015, the NWMB received a written request from Fisheries and Oceans Canada 
for a postponement of the hearing to allow an opportunity to review newly identified scientific 
information. This request and all other relevant documents pertaining to the hearing are 
available for download from the NWMB’s website (www.nwmb.com), or by directly contacting 
the NWMB at the coordinates set out at the end of this notice. 
 
The NWMB is committed to making its decisions based on careful consideration of the best 
available information and has therefore decided to adjourn its in-person public hearing until the 
new Fisheries and Oceans Canada information becomes publicly available and relevant 
communities have been consulted. Please be advised that the NWMB will, in due course, issue 
another notice announcing new dates for the hearing and filing of submissions. 
 
How to obtain more information: 
To receive more information regarding the adjournment of the public hearing, please do not 
hesitate to contact the NWMB: 
 

NUNAVUT WILDLIFE MANAGEMENT BOARD 
P.O. Box 1379, Iqaluit, NU, X0A 0H0 

Phone: (867) 975-7300 
Fax: (888) 421-9832 

E-Mail: receptionist@nwmb.com 
Website: www.nwmb.com 

http://www.nwmb.com/
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